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" RE:- Notlce of lntent to Adopt a-Negative Declaration — MPWMD Ordinance No

155

Thank you for notifying the City of Monterey of the Monterey Peninsula Water
Management District’s intent to adopt a negative declaration for MPWMD
Ordinance No. 155. We have reviewed the document and concur with the
District’s findings and believe that a negative declaration is appropriate. Further,
the City of Monterey fully supports the District's efforts to modify this important
language to clarify time limits and expiration policies as they relate to
Redevelopment Project Sites.

Thank you again for this opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

City Manager
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